
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Patriarchs and Heads of Churches of Jerusalem! 
 
 
 
On receiving your letter about the recent violent events in your region, we 
send our greetings in hope that Jerusalem may be restored as the City of 
Peace. 
 
We hope and pray that politicians and other decision makers will react and try 
to eliminate the growing tension in the city of Jerusalem and in the whole 
region. 
 
We do hope that there will be ways of guaranteeing the safety of worshippers 
in Jerusalem as we do hope that the dignity of the Palestinian people will be 
respected. 
 
We hope and pray that peace will be restored and that the future will be in the 
spirit of reconciliation. 
 
 
 

With our wishes for peace  
 

On behalf of the Danish bishops in the Evangelical Lutheran Church of 
Denmark 

 
 

 

 
Peter Skov-Jakobsen 

Bishop of Copenhagen 

 

 

 


